
From: AMacBeath (Kelbourne) amacbeath@kelbournepark-pri.glasgow.sch.uk
Subject: Emailing: 2024- 2025 SIP

Date: 11 December 2024 at 16:38
To: Andrea MacBeath andreamacbeath@icloud.com

Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments:

2024- 2025 SIP

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file attachments. 
Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled.
Please print responsibly and, if you do, recycle appropriately.
Disclaimer: This email is from Glasgow City Council. Views expressed in this message do not necessarily reflect those of the
council, who will not necessarily be bound by its contents. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please inform the
sender by return mail and destroy all copies. Unauthorised access, use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. Any
email, including its content, may be monitored and used by the council for reasons of security and for monitoring internal
compliance with the office policy on staff use. Email monitoring or blocking software is also used. Please be aware that you have
a responsibility to make sure that any email you write or forward is within the bounds of the law. Glasgow City Council cannot
guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted and amended. You should perform your
own virus checks.

For further information and to view the council’s Privacy Statement(s), please click on link below: www.glasgow.gov.uk/privacy
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